
Geothermal Well Field Drilling at Northside  
Bid Approval 

February 11, 2010 
 

 Bids for the Well Field Drilling for Northside Elementary School 
were received and opened on Thursday, February 4, 2010 at 2:00 P.M. at the 
Unit Office. See the “BID TAB” sheet for a complete listing of bidders and 
their bids.  Listed below is a brief summary of the bid that will be 
recommended to the Board at this meeting: 
 
 Base bid – lowest bidder:   Tri-County Irrigation 
       Good Field, IL   
 
 Base bid amount:    $218,000 
 
 Alternate Bid for 14 Additional 
 “Future Wells”:    $ 63,000  
  
 

The Operations Committee will on Monday, February 8, 2010 to 
review the bids, prior to this recommendation to the School Board.  Well 
drilling is expected to begin in early March of 2010.  The additional wells 
are being recommended in case any additional space is added on to 
Northside.  The Operations Committee is seeking Board approval for this 
base bid from Tri-County Irrigation. 




